
From: Holly Pearson
To: sbcob
Subject: Protect The Gaviota Coast
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 8:06:05 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender
and know the content is safe.

We need to protect our natural resources. I have always loved the ocean, it has significance
to  me personally since childhood. Being able to go to the sea and exist in its beauty has
directly improved my mental health. So please consider the wildlife, beauty, and well
being of the local people. Thank you

For these reasons as well, please consider : 

The Naples property is exceptionally important to the public, given its unmatched
scenic, ecological, cultural and recreational value

The Developer has not met its creek restoration obligations and has not complied
with the Development Agreement. 

The Board must enforce the Development Agreement to ensure the County – and
the public – receives the benefit of its bargain.

Allowing development of the 49-unit Inland Santa Barbara Ranch Project under
2008 rules is not in the public’s interest.

The Board should start the process of terminating the Development Agreement.

SAVE THE COAST!! <3
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From: Torrie Cutbirth
To: sbcob
Subject: PLEASE Protect our Gaviota Coast!!!
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 2:43:26 PM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

I strongly believe as a Santa Barbara native that it is a huge part of our supervisor's duties
to do what is best for our communities and homes, especially any and all environmental
related projects that DIRECTLY impact all of us living here. Not just for our current
generation, but for generations to come.

It is this reason why I write to you today. 

The Naples property is exceptionally important to the public, given its unmatched scenic,
ecological, cultural and recreational value.

The Developer has not met its creek restoration obligations and has not complied with the
Development Agreement.

The Board must enforce the Development Agreement to ensure the County – and the
public – receives the benefit of its bargain.

Allowing development of the 49-unit Inland Santa Barbara Ranch Project under 2008 rules
is not in the public’s interest. The Board should start the process of terminating the
Development Agreement.

This is SO critical. We saw earlier this year how much our community deeply cares about
our local lands and protecting the environment, and keeping it out of financial interests
with the Foothills Forever Campaign. 

PLEASEEEEE please, I urge you to protect these critical lands and start the process of
terminating the development agreement. 

Thank you. 

With Much Gratitude,

Torrie Cutbirth
Cornell University '16
(805) 453-6351
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